A WORD TO PARENTS

Dear Parents

- Kindly ensure to send healthy food and fruits for your child. Avoid sending any kind of junk food in the tiffin.
- Please inform the school authorities immediately in case of change in address or phone number.
- Please ensure that your ward comes to school regularly in neat and clean uniform.
- Teach your ward that 'Cleanliness in next to Godliness'.
- Please attend the Parent Teacher meetings regularly.
- Pay the school fee as per the schedule provided.
- Parents or guardians are expected to meet the teachers on a regular basis and see that their wards make a special effort to study the subjects in which they are weak.
- Do not meet the teachers in the classroom.
- Do not send money or valuable articles with your ward. The school takes no responsibility if they are lost.
- Mobile phones, smart watches or any other gadgets are strictly prohibited in the school premises.
- Those who wish to seek information or register any sort of complaint should meet the
 Principal directly and not approach the class teacher.

The school can do a lot for your child but it cannot do everything. A home is the place where a child gets his/her first education and training in citizenship. It is the place where his/her character is formed and nurtured. Indeed, education in school promotes the growth of personality and helps the child to discover and develop his/her talents and abilities, but in order to secure the best of education for your child, maximum cooperation between parents and the school is vital. The task of helping our children to become good citizens is best done through partnership between the school and the parents. The students of today are the leaders of tomorrow. Please cooperate with us and actively contribute to your child's dynamic future.